
Report of the Regional Rodeos Committee 
to the 29th IGRA Annual Convention 

 

A really great meeting about the concept of Regional Rodeos.  There were 8 members 

that attended.  This concept can be applied to many events, not just rodeo. 

 

Tom Sheridan ILGRA 

Ken Wells  NGRA 

Forrest Mason MGRA 

Jason Baker  ARGRA 

Robin Cagle  TGRA 

Terry Covington TGRA 

Todd Garrett  FGRA 

Butch Ford  SCCGRA 

 

A lot of good discussion about the concept of Regional Rodeos and how Associations 

can work together to share resources such funds needed to put on rodeos, volunteers, 

equipment, sponsorships, and much more. 

 

Many good ideas were shared that shows the concept of associations working together 

for a stronger outcome was apparent.   

 

Discussion was held about structure, accountability, sustainability, and these are topics 

that this committee will work on going forward.  If you are interested in joining this 

committee, please contact Tom Sheridan at studroper@aol.com. 

 

Tom Sheridan, Chairman 

Regional Rodeos Committee    


